
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shire of Woodanilling 

Bushfire Act 1954 

EXTENSION OF THE PROHIBITED BURNING PERIOD 

 
 

Pursuant to the powers delegated under the Bushfires Act 1954 Section17, notice is hereby 

given that the Prohibited Burning Period for the Shire of Woodanilling has been extended 

by 14 days from midnight 27th February 2025 inclusive. 

 

For further information contact the Shire of Woodanilling on (08) 9823 1506 or by email 

shire@woodanilling.wa.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   Mark Hook        Evan Hall 

ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER    CHIEF BUSHFIRE CONTROL OFFICER 
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